
December 9, 2021 

A. Adams
Regional Clerk
Corporate Services
Regional Municipality of Peel
via e-mail: regional.clerk@peelregion.ca

 SENT BY EMAIL 

Re: Regional Municipality of Peel Council – Regional Chair Position 

The Council of The Corporation of the City of Brampton passed the following resolution 
at its Meeting of December 8, 2021: 

That the staff update re. Government Relations Matters, to the Council Meeting 
of December 8, 2021, be received; and 

That the Region of Peel Chair position be rotated among municipalities, and that 
such change should be adopted in the rules for election of the Region of Peel. 

Yours truly, 

Peter Fay 
City Clerk, City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905.874.2172  
e-mail: peter.fay@brampton.ca

(CL–8.13) 

cc: Mayor Brown and Members of Council 
D. Barrick, Chief Administrative Officer
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